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Dear Richard and Gabriela:

Brod Fettager
B o Fishucite) On May 7, 2015, in Bandon, the Ocean Poficy Advisory Council (OPAC)

James Pex sponsored an educational forum for the general public to learn more about
(outh Const Chnriar. Sporso¢ the National Mazine Sanctuary Program and the new sanciuary nomination
Charlle Plybon process adopted in 2014 by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric

Sufiider Foonderion Administration (NOAA).

{Coaste] Non-fishéng Recreation)

T e coln Couaty Along with the West Coast Regional Director for the NOAA Office of National

(North Coastal Couny Commissionar)

18D
(Coaetel Public Represcntative)

Marine Sanctuaries, panelists from a range of backgrounds, and involved in
sanctuary advisory councils in California and Washington, addressed in detail
a number of issues and questions about national marine sanctuaries.

?tfmwidn Public Represenadive)
£4.0Mclo Members The following day, at the OPAC meeting in Bandon, OPAC members had an
Moty Abrams opportunity to discuss what they learned at the May 7 forum, and atso the role
Director, Depamont of Sise Lands of OPAC in reviewing any future proposed nominations off the Oregon coast.
Caren Braly
et T e At both the May 7 forum and the OPAC meeting the foliowing day, we were
Katy Coba . pleased to hear the Governor's Office reaffirm the primary role of OPAC in
Divcctor, Department of Agecinrs advising the Governor on any such nominations.
Lorarr Grsidard
Oregon Constal Zone Mamt, Assciatlon ]
Gabrista Gokfirb At the May 8 OPAC meeling, OPAC members alsc reached consensus on the
Naturs Resoutess Plley Advitar, following statement:
ﬁﬁ-".ﬁﬂ'mr,pap.mmr “The Ocean Policy Advisory Council held a National Marine Sanctuary
Goobony snd Mixeral tndusties public forum on May 7, 2015. While there is no pending nomination
e e ional Sclutions Tears, before the state, the Council does not believe that a federal National
Dspartment of Envirosmental Quality Marine Sanctuary is the appropriate regulatory or non-regulatory tool
bty Snow o o to address the issues facing the marine environment at this time.”
Land Conservation v Development
Lisa Sanption We would like to thank everyone who participated in or attended the May 7
st puy od forum, as well as the May 8 OPAC mesting. It was an informative two days.
Shelby Wedker

Diroctor, Oregon Ses Grant College
Frogram

Kris Wall
Federal Agency Lislson, NOAA OCM
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Scott McMullen, OPAC Chair
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David Allen, OPAC Vice Chair



